
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Phenix City Public Works Manual 

The Engineering Department has identified a need for a Public Works Manual that will consolidate all of 

the standards and policies that govern private development and construction/extension of the City’s 

infrastructure.  This will allow developers, design professionals, contractors and City staff to reference 

one concise document that will facilitate development within the City and its Planning Jurisdiction.  City 

staff would like to provide a 30 day period for the public to review this document which will be made 

available on the City of Phenix City’s website at https://phenixcityal.us/.  If you have any questions or 

comments regarding the proposed Public Works Manual please email the Phenix City Engineering 

Department at EngineeringPW@phenixcityal.us. 
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